
Good Evening, Parents! 

                                                  As the school year comes to an end, I have important dates and information 

to share with you.  Beginning later this week, parents will be able to come and pick up students’ 

personal items.  When retrieving items, parents are to drive through the car loop on the south side of 

campus.  Students’ personal items will be delivered to the cars, by staff members; parents and 

passengers are to remain in their car.  According to CDC guidelines, all parents, students and staff 

members must wear gloves and masks during the entire retrieval process. The pickup schedule is as 

follows:  

CSPK8 Student Personal Item Retrieval Schedule 

Grade Date Pick Up Time 

PreK/K Thursday, May 28 1:00 – 4:00 

1st and 2nd  Monday, June 1 1:00 – 4:00 

3rd and 4th  Tuesday, June 2 1:00 – 4:00 

5th and Middle Wednesday, June 3 1:00 – 4:00 

 

**Families with students in multiple grades are to visit the school on the day assigned to the oldest 

sibling. 

                        Also this week, virtual awards assemblies, for the 4th quarter, will take place. Presentations 

will be aired on Teams; event links will be posted on the school’s website and in Canvas 

Announcements, beginning on May 28th. The schedule is as follows:  

CSPK8 4th Quarter Awards Assembly Information 

Grade Date Time Airing on Teams 

K, 1, 2 Friday, May 29 All broadcasts 

3, 4, 6 and 7 Monday, June 1 beginning 

5 and 8 Tuesday, June 2 at 10:00 a.m. 

 

Schedules for both, personal item retrieval and awards assemblies, will be posted on the school’s 

website and Canvas Announcements. Thanks for your continued support!  Have a wonderful evening! 


